
 

 

 
15 June 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 12 Trip to Margate – Wednesday 30 June 2021 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the Geography department have arranged a trip to Margate to study 
the character of a coastal town and practice the skills required for their NEA.  The trip will take place 
on Wednesday 30 June.  We will leave school at 8.30am and expect to return at approximately 
3.30pm. The students will travel to and from the site in the school minibuses. 
 
Activities will be outside and students should be dressed appropriately for the day. There are facilities 
for buying food and drink throughout the town, however we recommend students bring a packed 
lunch. Besides the aforementioned lunch arrangements, there is no other cost attached to this trip. 
 
Students need to ensure that they bring a face covering with them on the trip and should also comply 
with any test and trace requirements.  
 
Parental consent for attendance and medical treatment information is required by completing the 
attached form. These must be completed and handed back to Mr Simmons or Mr Reeves by no later 
than 25 June. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr M Simmons 
Teacher of Geography 
 

 
Reply Slip  
 
Student Name……………………………………..       Tutor Group……………………… 
 
I give/do not give my permission for my child to participate in the Geography trip on 30 June 2021 
 
I give my consent should the need arise for the appropriate medical treatment to be given and for 
photographs to be taken on the day.  
 
Signed…………………………………………. (Parent/Carer)  Date…………………………….. 
 
 
Emergency contact number…………………………………. 
  


